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glossary, and a cast of characters and their related
symbolism.
Cowboy Heat Delilah Devlin 2014-03-18 They may ride off
into the sunset, but cowboys never go out of style.
These manly men embody the fiercely independent, earthy
alpha male and hero who isn’t afraid to show the gentle,
nurturing side of his complex nature when faced with a
woman in need. Even when he’s coated with dust from
riding behind a herd of cattle or up to his knees in mud
freeing a calf from a wallow, this stud still generates
a lot of Cowboy Heat. Delilah Devlin's Cowboy Lust was a
sensation, hitting the top ten of romance books and
generating a river of praise. Award-winning Devlin is
back on the ranch with stories of rugged romantics,
rough riders, and rope wranglers sure to satisfy any
reader who craves the idea of that gruff, romantic hero,
a man of few words but many moves. Cowboy Heat sits tall
in the saddle, winning hearts and spurring readers to
new heights of happiness.

Like a Splinter in Your Mind Matt Lawrence 2004-07-16
Like a Splinter in Your Mind leads readers through the
myriad of philosophical themes within the Matrix
trilogy, helping them to gain a better understanding of
the films and of philosophy itself. Offers a way into
philosophy through the Matrix films. Covers thirteen of
the biggest philosophical questions in thirteen selfsufficient chapters suitable for course use.
Demonstrates how each of these questions is illustrated
through the events and characters of the films.
Considers whether sentient machines are possible, and
whether we should expect them to face the same
existentialist issues that we do. Familiarises readers
with key issues in metaphysics, epistemology, ethics,
philosophy of mind, race and gender, existentialism,
Taoism and mysticism. Includes a chapter that explains
some of the technical elements of the films and
confusing aspects of the plot. Also includes a Matrix
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Althusser and Law Laurent de Sutter 2013-03-05 Althusser
and Law is the first book specifically dedicated to the
place of law in Louis Althusser’s philosophy. The
growing importance of Althusser’s philosophy in
contemporary debates on the left has - for practical and
political, as well theoretical reasons - made a
sustained consideration of his conception of law more
necessary than ever. As a form of what Althusser called
‘Ideological State Apparatuses’, law is at the forefront
of political struggles: from the destruction of Labour
Law to the exploitation of Patent Law; from the
privatisation of Public Law to the ongoing hegemony of
Commercial Law; and from the discourse on Human Rights
to the practice of judicial courts. Is Althusser still
useful in helping us to understand these struggles? Does
he have something to teach us about how law is produced,
and how it is used and misused? This collection
demonstrates that Althusser’s ideas about law are more
important, and more contemporary, than ever. Indeed, the
contributors to Althusser and Law argue that Althusser
offers a new and invaluable perspective on the place of
law in contemporary life.
Leadership Coaching Tony Stoltzfus 2005-06-28 Leadership
Coaching is an essential tool for anyone who wants to
learn to coach or improve their coaching skills. Written
by a top Christian coach trainer, it is filled with
real-life stories, practical tools and application
exercises that bring coaching techniques to life. Part I
is an in-depth look at how coaching fits with the
purposes of God. Starting with key biblical concepts
about how God builds leaders, this book goes beyond
proof-texting to present an integrated, values-based
paradigm for leadership coaching. Part II uses a handson, interactive approach to show you how to coach.
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Utilizing the seven key elements of effective coaching
as a framework, each facet of the coaching relationship
is explained in detail. Then follow-up Master Class
sections help you internalize the key concepts and try
them out in real life. Leadership coaching is a great
introduction to a powerful way of helping others grow.
Latino Americans Ray Suarez 2013 EL LIBRO COMPLEMENTARIO
DE LA CONOCIDA SERIE DOCUMENTAL DE PBS Latino americanos
relata la rica y variada historia de los Latinos que han
contribuido a darle forma a nuestra nación, y quienes se
han convertido --con más de 50 millones de personas-- en
la minoría más numerosa de los Estados Unidos. Este
complemento de la conocida miniserie de PBS relata, de
manera vívida y franca, cómo la historia de los
lationamericanos es la historia de nuestro país. El
aclamado periodista y autor Ray Suarez explora las vidas
de hombres y mujeres latinoamericanos en un periodo de
quinientos años, e incluye una gama épica de
experiencias que abarca desde los primeros asentamientos
europeos al Destino Manifiesto; del Salvaje Oeste a la
Guerra Fría; de la Gran Depresión a la globalización; de
la Guerra Hispano-Estadounidense al movimiento de los
derechos civiles. Latino americanos comparte las luchas
personales y los éxitos de inmigrantes, poetas, soldados
y muchos otros: individuos que han causado un impacto en
la historia y aquellos cuyas extraordinarias vidas
iluminan la época en que vivieron, así como el legado de
estos sensacionales estadounidenses.
Fangtales Berni Stevens 2011-10-01 A collection of 18
short vampire tales.
Memorize the Faith! Kevin Vost 2006-07
The Seeing Bill Myers 2009-08-30 An evil presence looms
over the desert community. Native American legend calls
it Tahquitz. The new casino operators call it an
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opportunity to make money … Young Luke Kauffmann
acquires a pair of strange goggles that gives him
glimpses into dimensions around him, where dark,
sinister forces exert their powers to influence—and
glimmering creatures of light strive to stop them.
Thanks to the help of a beautiful but quirky techie,
Luke increases the power of the goggles until he is
thrust even deeper into the spirit world. With their
added strength and the help of others, darker secrets
are soon uncovered until Luke himself is seduced by the
power and pride that the goggles offer. It isn’t until
the final showdown at Tahquitz’s very lair that Luke and
his colleagues learn the deeper truths of spiritual
warfare that enable them to destroy the creature’s
sinister hold upon the valley. Award-winning novelist
Bill Myers delivers another breathtaking supernatural
thriller full of unforgettable characters, unequalled
imagination, and thought-provoking issues. The Seeing is
Book Three in the Soul Tracker series, which also
includes Soul Tracker and The Presence. Also available:
unabridged audio CD edition.
Three By Echenoz Jean Echenoz 2014-06-03 A single volume
that gathers together three of the most remarkable
novels from Jean Echenoz, the “most distinctive French
voice of his generation” (The Washington Post), Three by
Echenoz demonstrates the award-winning author’s
extraordinary versatility and elegant yet playful style
at its finest. “A parodic thriller sparkling with wit”
(L’Humanité), Big Blondes probes our universal obsession
with fame as a television documentary producer tries to
track down a renowned singer who has mysteriously
disappeared. A darkly comedic, noir-style tour de force,
it finally answers the age-old question: do blondes have
more fun? “Fluid, never forced…like a garment that fits
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beautifully even inside-out” (Elle), Piano brings
Dante’s Inferno to contemporary Paris, following Max
Delmarc, a concert pianist suffering from paralyzing
stage fright and alchoholism, as he meets his untimely
death and descends through purgatory—part luxury hotel,
part minimum-security prison—into a modern vision of
hell. Running is “a small wonder of writing and
humanity” (L’Express)—a portrait of the legendary Czech
athlete Emil Zátopek, who became a national hero,
winning three gold medals at the 1952 Helsinki Olympics
even as he was compelled to face the unyielding
realities of life under an authoritarian regime.
Life Lessons for Mastering the Law of Attraction Jack
Canfield 2013-02-05 Life Lessons for Mastering the Law
of Attraction teaches you what you need to know about
living the Law of Attraction and how to create your own
personal success through its concepts.
Marvel Doodles Marvel Book Group 2016-10-04 Younglings
can draw, color, and create with all their favorite
characters from the Marvel films. From Guardians of the
Galaxy to Spider-Man, every page is packed with doodles.
Readers can use their artistic powers to bring these
sensational scenes to life!
Mordin on Time Nick Mordin 2003-02 In Mordin On Time,
Nick Mordin sets out his method for answering the most
fundamental question facing punters in any race, namely:
which is the fastest horse? He was timing the sections
of races with a stop watch, estimating wind strength and
direction, adjusting for movements of running rails,
using projected times and calculating average times
years before the best-selling American books on speed
rating were published. This new edition incorporates
much new material, including standard times for all
Irish racecourses (plus the major French ones). Mordin
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On Time enables the reader to construct their own speed
ratings wherever they live.
Art of "X-Men 2" Timothy Shaner 2003 The X-Men are back
in the cinema. Wolverine, Professor X, Cyclops, Jean
Grey and the rest of the team return in X2, facing a new
threat so dangerous that former enemy Magneto must join
their ranks to defeat it.
Life-Changing Bible Verses You Should Know Erwin W.
Lutzer 2011-08-01 After Erwin Lutzer, senior pastor of
the Moody Church, and his wife, Rebecca, realized that
memorizing Scripture has nearly become a lost pursuit
today, they decided to create this practical, relevant
resource filled with powerful verses and insightful
explanations to help stimulate a spiritual hunger in
readers’ own lives. With more than 35 topics and
questions for reflection and further study, readers will
discover how God’s Word will: sustain them in times of
need comfort them in seasons of sorrow strengthen their
hearts in times and areas of weakness direct their steps
and decisions toward God’s will These handpicked verses
provide a foundation of wisdom and hope to show readers
who God is and what He has done for them, as well as who
they are and how they can successfully live the
Christian life.
Learning Apache Kafka Second Edition Nishant Garg
2015-02-26 This book is for readers who want to know
more about Apache Kafka at a hands-on level; the key
audience is those with software development experience
but no prior exposure to Apache Kafka or similar
technologies. It is also useful for enterprise
application developers and big data enthusiasts who have
worked with other publisher-subscriber-based systems and
want to explore Apache Kafka as a futuristic solution.
Linux Operations and Administration Alfred Basta
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2012-07-23 LINUX OPERATIONS AND ADMINISTRATION
introduces readers to Linux operations and system
administration through a unified installation, using
virtual machines. This text is more effective than those
that take a professional approach because it eliminates
confusion from working with differing hardware
configurations, while allowing users to test
interoperability between Linux and Windows. Detailed,
yet reader-friendly, Linux Operations and Administration
makes it easy to learn Linux and practice it with
helpful in-text features like learning objectives and
key terms, as well as items for self assessment such as
review questions, hands-on activities, and case
projects. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Desktop Rugby Running Press 2016-09-27 Desktop Rugby
brings the excitement of rugby right to your fingertips.
Included is everything you need to play the game--a
goal, ball, tee, flag, and mini referee figurine to call
that foul. Kit also includes a 32-page book on the
history and rules of the game.
Rick Steves Berlin Rick Steves 2018-12-18 Marvel at the
Brandenburg Gate, climb the Reichstag's dome, and check
out Checkpoint Charlie with Rick Steves Berlin! Inside
you'll find: Comprehensive coverage for spending a week
or more exploring Berlin Rick's strategic advice on how
to get the most out of your time and money, with
rankings of his must-see favorites Top sights and hidden
gems, from the colorful East Side Gallery, to the
Memorial of the Berlin Wall, to cozy corner biergartens
How toconnect with local culture: Raise a pint with the
locals and sample schnitzel, stroll through hip
Prenzlauer Berg, or cruise down the Spree River Beat the
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crowds, skip the lines, and avoid tourist traps with
Rick's candid, humorous insight The best places to eat,
sleep, and relax Self-guided walking tours of lively
neighborhoods and incredible museums Detailed
neighborhood maps for exploring on the go Useful
resources including a packing list, a German phrase
book, a historical overview, and recommended reading
Over 400 bible-thin pages include everything worth
seeing without weighing you down Complete, up-to-date
information on every neighborhood in Berlin, as well as
day trips to Potsdam, Sachsenhausen Memorial and Museum,
and Wittenberg Make the most of every day and every
dollar with Rick Steves Berlin. Expanding your trip? Try
Rick Steves Best of Germany.
Anarcha Speaks Dominique Christina 2018-10-30 The
reimagined story of Anarcha, an enslaved Black woman,
subjected to medical experiments by Dr. Marion Sims.
Selected by Tyehimba Jess as a National Poetry Series
winner. In this provocative collection by award-winning
poet and artist Dominique Christina, the historical life
of Anarcha is personally reenvisioned. Anarcha was an
enslaved Black woman who endured experimentation and
torture at the hands of Dr. Marion Sims, more commonly
known as the father of modern gynecology. Christina
enables Anarcha to tell her story without being
relegated to the margins of history, as a footnote to
Dr. Sims’s life. These poems are a reckoning, a
resurrection, and a proper way to remember Anarcha . . .
and grieve her.
X/1999 CLAMP (Mangaka group) 1998 Japan's greatest seer,
the blind prophet Hinoto, has foretold the end of the
world. At the center of her prophecy is a young man
named Kamui Shiro, who possesses startling psychic
powers. Although Kamui's future seems to have been
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predetermined from his birth, he has a choice--save the
earth, or destroy it.
Global Weirdness Climate Central 2013 An accessible
explanation of climate change summarizes its science
while sharing insights into its implications for the
future, answering key questions from the role of fossil
fuels to the economic costs of reducing carbon
emissions.
Monster High: The Ghoul Next Door Lisi Harrison
2011-04-07 Tensions are running high as Melody teams up
with Frankie in a race against time to try and stop
Bekka from spilling Jackson's big secret. But Frankie
has bigger plans in mind - she and Brett decide to film
a documentary to further the RADs cause . . . but Bekka
isn't about to let some monster steal her man!
Meanwhile, Cleo freaks when her friends bolt on her Teen
Vogue photo shoot to be in Frankie's documentary, and
she starts giving Melody the evil eye - just what is
that royal pain up to? Will Cleo stop at nothing to
remain queen bee, even if it means teaming up with Bekka
- a normie?!
Law: A Very Short Introduction Raymond Wacks 2008-03-27
Law underlies our society - it protects our rights,
imposes duties on each of us, and establishes a
framework for the conduct of almost every social,
political, and economic activity. The punishment of
crime, compensation of the injured, and the enforcement
of contracts are merely some of the tasks of a modern
legal system. It also strives to achieve justice,
promote freedom, and protect our security. The result is
a system that, while it touches all of our daily lives,
is properly understood by only a few, with its
impenetrable jargon, obsolete procedures, and
interminable stream of Byzantine statutes and judgments
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of the courts. This clear, jargon-free Very Short
Introduction aims to redress that balance, as it
introduces the essentials of law and legal systems in a
lively, accessible, and stimulating manner. Explaining
the main concepts, terms, and processes of the legal
system, it focuses on the Western tradition (the common
law and the civil law), but also includes discussions of
other legal systems, such as customary law and Islamic
law. And it looks to the future too, as globalization
and rapid advances in technology place increasing strain
on our current legal system. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very
Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject
area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to
get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors
combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and
enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics
highly readable.
A Queen's Diary Simon Beecroft 2007 Padmâe Amidala,
Queen of Naboo, explains what her life is like and what
happens when her planet is invaded by enemy soldiers.
Documentary Erik Barnouw 1993 Presents a history of the
documentary film
Language: The Basics R.L. Trask 2003-09-02 What makes
human language unique? Do women speak differently from
men? Just what is the meaning of "meaning"? Language:
The Basics provides a concise introduction to the study
of language. Written in an engaging and entertaining
style, it encourages the reader to think about the way
language works. It features: * chapters on 'Language in
Use', 'Attitudes to Language', 'Children and Language'
and 'Language, Mind and Brain' * a section on sign
language * a glossary of key terms * handy annotated
guides to further reading. Providing an accessible
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overview of a fascinating subject, this is an essential
book for all students and anyone who's ever been accused
of splitting an infinitive.
Leica Camera Repair Handbook Thomas Tomosy 1999 With
great detail this book outlines all of the techniques
needed to repair and restore Leica cameras, lenses, and
accessories?including light meters, winders/motors,
viewfinders, and flash units. Each model of equipment is
discussed individually with step-by-step illustrated
instructions. Readers will not only learn how to
disassemble and repair equipment, but also how to
troubleshoot and make cosmetic restorations. A glossary
of technical terms and an abstract containing the basic
fundamentals of camera repair are also included.
Leadership and Management in the Hospitality Industry
Robert H. Woods 2002
Pure Biology 1981
Save Karyn Karyn Bosnak 2010-01-26 Drowning in $20,000
of credit card debt, shopaholic Karyn Bosnak asked
strangers for money online -- and it worked! What would
you do if you owed $20,000? Would you: A) not tell your
parents? B) start your own website that asked for money
without apology? or C) stop coloring your hair, getting
pedicures, and buying Gucci? If you were Karyn Bosnak,
you'd do all three. Karyn started a funny yet honest
website, www.savekaryn.com, on which she asked for
donations to help her get out of debt. Karyn received emails from people all over the world, either confessing
their own debt-ridden lives, or criticizing hers. But
after four months of Internet panhandling and selling
her prized possessions on eBay, her debt was gone! In
Save Karyn: One Shopaholic's Journey to Debt and Back,
Karyn details the bumpy road her financial -- and
personal -- life has traveled to get her where she is
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today: happy, grateful, and completely debt-free. In
this charming cautionary tale, Karyn chronicles her
glamorous rise, her embarrassing fall, and how the
kindness of strangers in cyberia really can make a
difference.
Time Management with SAP ERP HCM Brian Schaer 2009 Learn
how to optimize the planning and administration of your
employees' working times and activities using SAP ERP
HCM Time Management. This detailed reference will teach
you everything you need for understanding, implementing,
and configuring Time Management. Beginning with an
overview, the book progresses through the basics of
implementation, including what is important during the
blueprinting stage, and how to integrate Time Management
with other components. From there it moves on to cover
the segments of Time Management configuration and
customization that an implementer will follow. It also
includes design considerations on how to use each
infotype and which infotypes are required based on
particular decisions. In addition, the book offers
insight into how to configure the particular components,
and how the items of the configuration fit together. The
book concludes with a chapter on more advanced topics,
including incentive wages, concurrent employment, web
applications, and security and authorizations.
A Historical Guide to Edith Wharton Carol J. Singley
2003-01-30 Edith Wharton, arguably the most important
American female novelist, stands at a particular
historical crossroads between sentimental lady writer
and modern professional author. Her ability to cope with
this collision of Victorian and modern sensibilities
makes her work especially interesting. Wharton also
writes of American subjects at a time of great social
and economic change-Darwinism, urbanization, capitalism,
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feminism, world war, and eugenics. She not only
chronicles these changes in memorable detail, she sets
them in perspective through her prodigious knowledge of
history, philosophy, and religion. A Historical Guide to
Edith Wharton provides scholarly and general readers
with historical contexts that illuminate Wharton's life
and writing in new, exciting ways. Essays in the volume
expand our sense of Wharton as a novelist of manners and
demonstrate her engagement with issues of her day.
Sleeping with Your Smartphone Leslie A. Perlow 2012
"Argues that monitoring one's electronic business
communication 24/7 is actually counterproductive and
offers a plan for companies to take time to
""disconnect"" in order to boost their productivity."
Nothing Is Impossible Dynamo 2012-09-27 'I immersed
myself in magic. I read every book I could get my hands
on and practised and practised, day after day and night
after night. Magic became my world...some might say an
obsession.' When you’re a kid life can seem tough;
tougher for some than others. But the darkest of times
can also be the most enlightening. When his late
granddad showed him magic for the first time, Steven
Frayne knew there was more to life than hiding from
bullies. He had a destiny. A calling. In that moment
Dynamo was born: the most exciting magician of the 21st
century. Since then, Dynamo has shocked, thrilled and
amazed men, women and children, from all walks of life,
all over the world. With his mind-blowing illusions, he
has catalysed a whole new era of magic. Now, in his very
first book, Dynamo invites you to join him on a
breathtaking journey across the globe. Be prepared to
levitate Lindsay Lohan in Singapore, transform snow into
diamonds in the Austrian mountains, and walk on water
across the River Thames. Along the way, he reveals how
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to make the impossible possible, what it takes to pull
off the greatest stunts man has seen, and why everyone
needs magic in their lives. This is no illusion. This is
Dynamo revealed.
The Englor Affair J.L. Langley 2020 Anxious to escape
the confines of Regelence society, if only for a little
while, Prince Payton Townsend poses as an admiral's aide
to further investigate a dangerous conspiracy.Payton
plans only to use his computer skills to help navigate
the tangled web of mystery and deceit on planet Englor,
then return home, but he finds himself drawn to the
charismatic Colonel Simon Hollister. Simon, however, is
no mere soldier--he is heir to the throne of Englor, and
his life is meticulously planned to include a bride and
heir. Unlike Regelence, the Regency society on Englor
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disapproves of same-sex relationships, and Payton and
Simon's attraction plays out in a daring secret affair,
one Simon never expected would grow into love. Risking
scandal and certain ruin if they are discovered, Payton
and Simon uncover more about a common enemy and a deadly
plot that imperils both their worlds. But in this game
of interplanetary intrigue, love might be the ultimate
casualty....
A Pictorial History of Costume from Ancient Times to the
Nineteenth Century Wolfgang Bruhn 2004-01-01 A
collection of annotated illustrations depicting examples
of regional attire throughout history.
Need You Tonight (Loving on the Edge, Book 5) Roni Loren
2014-02-27 A Loving on the Edge novel perfect for fans
of Fifty Shades of Grey.
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